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Comments: Greetings, my name is Renae and I strongly disapprove of these plans.  What lies here is a beautiful

landmark and a serene and peaceful lake full of wildlife. 

Your plans will disturb and chase away this wildlife. People go here for enjoyment, whether it's hiking,

birdwatching, camping, etc. To replace this priceless part of nature with more concrete and large buildings is an

atrocity. We do not come here for more of the same noise pollution and light pollution, we come to escape that, to

find a break from that. 

Pushing this through will cause an uproar. Pushing this through will lead more companies to do the same until all

you have left is oversized buildings and an eventually crashed economy. What goes up must come down. 

Families will be the first ones to leave. Let's not create another California starting with some out of state plans to

destroy this peninsula.


